
It is hereby notified that the Written Test scheduled for
Recruitment of Civilian Support Staff in Bureau of
Investigation, Punjab Police on 20.09.2021 & 21.09.2021 is
now re-scheduled and will be held on 21.09.2021 &
22.09.2021.
Admit Cards with details of date, venue and time will be sent
on the E-mail address of the candidate separately.
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